
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 11/17/2010 6:02:04 PM 
To: 'aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov' (aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: biomass contact 

Thanks! 

From: Shumavon, Aram [mailto:aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 05:55 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: biomass contact 

We'll have at least one person in person and I'll be attending remotely, 

a. 

Original Message 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 

Sent: Wed 11/17/2010 5:30 PM 

To: Shumavon, Aram 

Subject: RE: biomass contact 

On another topic do you know if anyone from the CPUC plans to 

attend the CEC's IEPR workshop next Tuesday the 23rd? Just 

curious we will have some folks there, but we plan to take a 

low-key approach. I don't think we will send anyone from Energy 
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Procurement. 

Erik 

From: Shumavon, Aram [mailto:aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 11:47 AM 

To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 

Subject: biomass contact 

Hello Eric, sorry for the delay, I'm out sick. 

Sean Simon on the RPS team should be your point person for the biomass 

procurement project. SVN is his email adddress. 

-Aram 

SB GT&S 0431907 
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